;8 El'#zergency Calls Listed

In Ambulance Corps Report
HC-§&

Captain 0’Connor Itemizes Work Of Volunteer Organi-
zation For Past Year---17 Out-of-Town Patients
Transported To Hospitals; $45 Collected
--~Mobilization Test Is Successful

A busy year of service to the
community has been Ssummed up in
the annual report of Captain Paul
O’Connor, in which he itemized the
activities of the Allendale Ambu-
lance Corps. The report will be
submitted to the Borough Co'incil
at the next meeting. 2

Allendale, N, J. January 12, 1939
To Mayor and Members of Council;

The following is the yearly report
of the Captain of the Allendale Am-
bulance Corps for the year ending
December 31, 1938,

During the year the Corps re-
sponded to the following number of
calls:

January-2, Feb.-6, March-4, April-
7, May-3, June-1l, July-11, August-5,
Sept.-6, Oct.-8, November-2, Dec.-5.
For a total of sixty calls.

Total number of patients admin-
istered to were 64.

Number of calls from Allendale

1 43, Ramsey 5, Waldwick 4, Saddle

River 4, Ho-Ho-Kus 2, Midland
Park 2.

During the year we answered
two calls where our service was
not required. Since organization,
we have answered a total of 78
calls,

Types of calls were: Blood
Transfusions 7, Heart Attacks 2
‘rtificial respiration 2-16 men re-
ponded. Pneumonia 2, Mzaternity

5, Accident 3 injuries undeter-
mined, First Aid Renditions 16,
Broken Limbs 5, Spine injuries 5,
3 were broken vertebraes, Append-
icitis 5.

The Corps collected $45.06 which
was turned over to Town Council
during the past year.

I would like to draw to your at-
tention the mobilization test con-
ducted at the Recreation Park last
August by the New Jersey First
Aid Council. In twenty nine min-
utes six different corps assembled
here with squads and equipment
ready to perform service. Our
membership in this council facili-

tates this additional protection in |

case of emergency. It was the first
such test ever heid in this stale
and perhaps the first such test held
in the nation.

Our Corps has a roster of eigh-
teen men at the present time.

During the coming year we hope
to be able to make additional con-
tributions to our equipment and
thus be able _to render a most val-
uable service to our- community.
The Corps is alive, the spirit is
high and they are only too eager
to serve.

Respectfully submitted,
Paul D. O’Connor
Captain of ths Corps.




